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Out and About
Upcoming Events
in the Community

On Monday, October 15th,
from 4:00 until 5:30 p.m.,
there will be an Alzheimer’s
Association Town Hall
Meeting. The panel discussion
will be held at the Jewish
Community Center, 1200
Edgewood Avenue.

Dr. Marvin A. McMickle will
be installed as the 12th
President of Colgate
Rochester Crozer Divinity
School on Tuesday night,
October 16th. The service is
from 7:00 until 8:30 at
Sacred Heart Cathedral.

Thursday, October 18th, R.I.T.
will celebrate its 40th
Anniversary of the College of
Applied Science and
Technology with a  ceremony
from 1:00 until 3:00 p.m.

Honor Flight Rochester will
hold their final Honor Flight
for this year with a welcome
home ceremony at the Greater
Rochester International
Airport on Sunday, October
21st. The flight is scheduled
to arrive at 12:30, and the
ceremony should begin
around 1:00.
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Coats for Kids Winter Clothes Drive
I am proud once again to partner with the Greece
Ecumenical Closet and announce my 3rd Annual “From One
Closet to Another”, a Coats for Kids Winter Clothes Drive,
taking place until Friday, December 14th.  New and gently
worn articles are being accepted, and all clothing will be
donated to the Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet.

Items needed include (both boys and girls, all sizes): coats,
hats, gloves and mittens, scarves, pajamas, and boots.

If you have items to donate, you can drop off clothing at
either my office or the Greece Ecumenical Clothes Closet,
500 Maiden Lane.

For more information, you can visit my website at
www.robach.nysenate.gov. I thank you for your continued
support and generosity.

Meeting With
Students at
Hilton High

School
Earlier this week, I
had the privilege
to speak with
students at Hilton
High School and
present the school
with an American Flag. We discussed the role of
government in our society, how New York State government
operates and how young voters can make their voices heard
here at home and in Albany. For more photos from this
event and others, visit my Facebook page.
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